
Request for Reflection on Student Exchange 

Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Student's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we wrap up the student exchange program, we are eager 

to gather reflections from all participants to better understand your experiences and insights. 

We kindly request you to write a reflection on your overall experience during the exchange. 

Please consider addressing the following points: 

• Your favorite moments or experiences. 

• Challenges you faced and how you overcame them. 

• What you learned about the host culture. 

• Skills or knowledge gained from the exchange. 

• Your thoughts on how this experience will impact your future. 

Your reflections will not only contribute to our program evaluation but also help future 

participants in their journey. We appreciate your honesty and openness in sharing your 

experiences. 

Please submit your reflection by [Insert Deadline]. If you have any questions, feel free to reach 

out to me. 

Thank you for being a valuable part of our exchange program! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School/Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


